LARSEN DRAINAGE DISTRICT BUDGET 2012

November 12, 2012

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Abe Eckstein at the Winchester Town Hall on November 12, 2012.

Those present: Chairman Abe Eckstein
Secretary Jerry Peterson

Also present was David Sleik

The Drainage Board discussed the cleanout of the ditch and how it was progressing.

With the death of member Gary Rubbert a new member for the Drainage Board needed to be selected. chairman Eckstein made the motion to approve drainage district David Sleik. This was seconded by Jerry Peterson. Motion carried 2-0,

At this time David Sleik joined the other members of the Drainage District.

Confirmation from the Circuit Court of Winnebago County.

The budget for the 2012 taxes are:	Legal Fees	\$ 2,000
	Ditch Cleaning	\$30,000
	Administration	S 3,000
	Tree Cutting	\$50,000
		······································
		\$85,000

Jerry Peterson made the motion to accept the budget. this was seconded by Abe Eckstein. Motion carried 2-0.

Chairman Eckstein made the motion to have the levy remain the same as in 2011. This was seconded by Jerry Peterson. Motion carried 2-0.

Abe Eckstein made the motion to adjourn the meeting. This was seconded by Jerry Peterson. Motion carried 2-0.

Secretary Jerry Peterson